
 

 

Compassion Trust Wisdom Fellowship Friendship Peace 

 

This week in Year 3  
 

Monday 12th May 2025 
 

English: This week we will perform a play and then begin to practice elements of playscripts in preparation 
for writing our own version of a playscript for a familiar story. 
 

Maths: We will continue to practise dividing a 2-digit number by a 1-digit number focusing on numbers that 
require flexible partitioning before working on divisions with remainders.  
Later in the week, we are continuing to build on our fraction knowledge by ordering fractions along a scale.  
 

 

Homework: 
The homework handed out on Friday consisted of some English word and sentence work along with a 
Maths activity on fractions. This homework is due in on Wednesday 14th May. If, due to exceptional 
circumstances, this homework is likely to be late, please let us know as soon as possible. 10 minutes reading 
and 5-10 minutes times tables and number bond practice should also form part of your child’s daily routine. 

 

Spellings:    
In the test on Wednesday 14th May, most children will be tested on words ending /cher/ spelt ture: 
creature, picture, nature, adventure, future, mixture, fixture, temperature, sculpture, structure. 
New spellings will be sent out on Wednesday after the test. For most children these will be words with the k 
sound spelt ch: scheme, chorus, chemist, echo, character, school, stomach, technology, monarch, orchestra. 
The new words will be tested on Wednesday 21st May. 
 

Other Matters: 

• We will be working with clay next week (week commencing 19.5.25).  Please provide an old shirt or 
t-shirt to protect your child’s school uniform. 

• Well done to all those who took part in the sponsored run (adults and children!). It was a great 
morning and lovely to see everyone’s happy faces as they crossed the finish line. Don’t forget there’s 
still time to donate if you haven’t yet.  

• We have our first singing festival practise at Alexander First School this Friday (16.05.25) so there 
will be no pbone lesson. Please make sure you read the emails about dropping off as it is different to 
usual.   

• Please check your child’s supply of pencils and white board pens. 
 
 

 


